
   

 

   

 

 

A Message from Mrs Moore 

As we approach the end of another busy and rewarding half term, I’d like to take this opportunity to 

reflect on the many achievements and joyful moments we've shared. From exciting trips to the day-to-

day learning that takes place in every classroom, it’s been a half term full of growth, creativity, and 

community spirit. With summer on the horizon, we look forward to celebrating our pupils’ hard work. 

Well done especially to our Year 6’s who have worked extremely hard with their SATs tests this week.  

Year 6 

Well done to our Year 6’s who showed true resilience this week in all their SATs, we are extremely proud 

of every single member of the class. We would like to thank the PTFA in supporting us in purchasing their 

‘Leavers Hoodies’.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Internet use 

Below is a useful link for parents whose children use the internet regularly. It includes some helpful 

support and guidance on keeping your children safe online.  

A Comprehensive Cyberbullying Guide for Parents 

 

 

 

Reminder of PE Days for Summer Term 

Please ensure your child comes to school in the correct PE kit. Shorts should be plain and blue or black 

with either a white t-shirt or school PE t-shirt and trainers. There should be no visible logos, lettering or 

graphics. If your child has long hair it is preferable that it is tied up on PE days.   

EYFS Monday 

Year 1 Monday and Wednesday 

Year 2 Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 3 Tuesday and Friday 

Year 4 Monday and Friday 

Year 5 Monday and Tuesday 

Year 6 Thursday and Friday 
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https://www.wizcase.com/blog/a-comprehensive-cyberbullying-guide-for-parents/


   

 

   

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates- Summer Term 2025 

Monday 2nd June – School opens for Summer Term 2 
Tuesday 3rd June – Class photos 

Wednesday 4th June – Year 6 visit to OBA 
Friday 6th June – Non-school uniform for PTFA Tombola prizes 

Monday 9th & Tuesday 10th June – Year 6 Residential 
WB 9th June – Year 1 Phonics screening check 

Friday 13th June – Reception & Year 6 Father’s Day lunch 
Friday 20th June – Year 1 Victorian Day 

Wednesday 25th June – SEND Sports Festival 
Thursday 26th June – Year 5 Ferry Meadows visit 

Tuesday 1st July – Sports Day 
Wednesday 2nd July – Move Up Day 

Wednesday 9th July – Art Day 
Friday 11th July – Year 3 Egyptian Day 

Saturday 12th July – PTFA Summer Fair 
Tuesday 15th July – School Reports 

Tuesday 15th July – 5pm – Year 6 Production 
Thursday 17th July – PTFA Summer disco 

Friday 18th July – Year 6 Leavers assembly (pm) and last day of term 
 

PTFA 

Thank you to all our dedicated parents giving up their time to support the school. They have many exciting 

events for the children and families over the coming weeks, please continue to show your support for the 

amazing team! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


